
I am writing today to voice my support for HB 2927.  I am against SB 825, because it is my understanding 

that it is the legislature’s responsibility to decide on a state’s electoral college procedures.  That is the 

process used in the past.  A referendum is not only a wrong approach to electoral college issues, but 

such an approach would be expensive and lengthy. 

 

I want my vote to count.  Please support HB 2927. 

 

Judith Jindrich 

Wilsonville, Oregon 

 


